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The Constitution of Oregon was put in place to safeguard its citizens. It is 

implemented for public safety, not to be replaced with a new statewide tax which 

would steal its rights. Do not amend the Constitution. 

The Construction protects the rights of individuals, cities, and counties, to regulate 

their own property tax. Creating a new burdensome statewide property tax in the 

guise of public safety is another way to burden property owners, who already carry a 

heavy burden. Unfortunately for the people who rent, but don’t own property, this 

burdensome tax, will also trickle down to them.  

Please hear and represent the individual rights of local counties, and stop HJR 201, 

for the sake of our freedom from more government overreach.  

Protect our people, and their right to their property, and renters who can’t afford rent 

increases, because of more tax burdens, which HJR 201 would cause. 


